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Zachary Kess ler

From: Jane Miller <jem414is@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 7, 2025 11:36 AM

To: tclerks

Subject: [External]  Yard Waste Pick-up

Please forward this to the Financial Affairs Committee. 
I am recommending that the Yard Waste Pick-up Schedule remain as is and NOT go to once a month.  I use this service 
every other week and often have two containers for pick-up.  Even at that I take yard waste to the dump.  It is 
convenient but after big rains the mud there makes it impossible to use. If you are short on funds, add to the yearly fee 
for pick-up.  Thank you for considering my request.  
Jane Miller 
1224 N 117th St. 
Wauwatosa WI 53226 
jem414is@gmail.com 


